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I am familiar with the public records request Representative Gomberg submitted to 

OHSU. It was very broad and created an impossible burden for the institution to 

provide all of the records that were originally requested.  The institution worked hard 

to narrow the request so they could provide responsive documents. While some 

narrowing was done, there still were multiple batches of documents released.  This 

took hundreds of hours of work to identify and review.     


